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Featured Resident:  Helen Baker 

The kids are our favorite part of the Holidays: 

Dates to Remember for January:  
 

January 1 ñHAPPY NEW YEARS...ITS 2017  
 

January 4 ñResident Council in the dining room at 10:00 a.m.  
 

January 6 ð To celebrate National Games Month we are dedicating the whole 

day to Games, we will even learn a new game!  
 

January 9 ðMusic with Jim, our sing -along, piano man, 1:15 in the living room.  
 

January 10 -We will go shopping at Walgreens, 1:15 at the front door.   
 

January 13 -Music with Old Double D in dining room at 2:00.  
 

January 17 ñLetõs Get Moving Day and we will be moving! 
 

January 20 -We will travel to the Great Pyramids of Egypt via video in the liv-

ing room at 1:45.  
 

January 24 ð The Rhythm Singers will be here at 2:00 in the dining room.  
 

January 27 ñChilson Center in Loveland is hosting a Bingo Game for Seniors.  

It will cost $2.00 to play.  We will leave The Courtyard at 1:15.  Bingo will be 

from 1:30 ñ3:30 and there will be fun prizes.  
********************************************************************************************  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

   Helen Neuhart was born in Salt Lake City, Utah on February 22, 1932, George 

Washingtonôs 200th anniversary.  Her parents, Virginia and Edward Neuhart were 

both University of Utah graduates.  Edward got a job in Iowa during the early 

years of the depression, so Helenôs family moved to Iowa. 
 

   Helen has a brother, Jim, 2 years older and a sister, Linda, 3 years younger.  They 

all grew up in Charles City, Iowa.  Helen graduated from high school in Charles 

City and then went to college in Cedar Falls for only two years because she got 

married. 
 

   Helen married Ronald Baker in Iowa.  Soon after they were married, he went into the service for 

two years.  After he got back, he went to college on the GI bill and graduated in Architectural  

Engineering.  Helen and Ron had two children while he was in school.  
 

   Ronôs job took the four of them to Dubuque, Iowa where they lived for 10 years.  Helen and Ron 

added three more children to their family.  Ronôs job then took them to Greeley, Colorado where 

they lived for 30 years.   
 

   Helen and Ron have five children: Valerie, who lives in Broomfield, Colorado and works for  

People Care, Marti who lives in Littleton, Colorado and works as an oil and gas accountant, Jeff 

lives in Fort Collins, Colorado and is a doctor, Melanie also lives in Fort Collins and works for 

Woodward Governor, and Shana lives in Frederick, Colorado and works for the school district in 

Greeley.  All of her children have a very strong work ethic. Helen has seven grandchildren and one 

great-granddaughter, and another great grandchild on the way. 
 

   After her children were in school, Helen decided to get a job, so she took a course at Aimes  

Community College and got a job at Greeley Medical Clinic as a medical secretary.  She retired 

from there after 27 years of service.   
    

   Helen lived in Loveland in a condo for 12 years before moving to The Courtyard.  Helen had a cat, 

Missy, when she lived in her apartment, but it is now her daughterôs cat. 

 

The Courtyard of Loveland 

proudly offers Physical,  
Occupational, and Speech 

Therapy on site.  

Therapeutic & Rehabilitative 

Associates, LLC    

970 -310 -7851  

Congratulations Dana Gochanour 
our December Employee of the Month. 

 

This is what the residents said about Dana: 
òYou are amazing, kind, professional, and a great employee and friend.ó 
òShe always works with a smile and no complaints.  Very professional..ó 
òAlways has an excellent attitude.  Sheõs understanding with everything.ó 

Helen with Valerie 

and Shana at the 

Corn Roast BBQ 

Helen with 

Shana, 

Michelle, 

Jeff and 

Marti at the Christmas party 

 2017  

Helen with her fellow 

crafters 

Truscott  

Elementary 

School Student 

Leadership 

came & caroled.  
Our Preschoolers came. 

Lighthouse Dance  

Studio danced for us. 



From JoAnneð Happy New Year 

  
We welcome Ana 

Green, PCP, to the  

      staff. 
 

Happy birthday to:  

Lynne Hernandez on January 14 

Bennie Willer on January 14 

Adrie Canfield on January 22 

Staff news  

The Courtyard in Action: 
 

    Happy New Year and welcome to 2017. We hope you had a wonderful holiday  

season!  The Courtyard of Loveland enjoyed many holiday activities with our  

residents, staff, families and friends.  Our annual resident and family open house 

planned by our awesome activities director, Carol Jones, was so much fun.   
 

   Like many of you, I keep wondering ñWhere did the year go?  As I look back I truly realize how 

quickly the year has gone and it reminds me of my 88 year old father-in-law Albert.  About 20 

years ago while he was driving very slow, I asked him ñWhy do you drive so slow Al?ò  He is a 

very jolly Italian and he replied, ñThings move so fast that itôs important to go slow and take the 

time to look around.ò  I remember being quite impressed by his insight and realized that I am  

always running from here to there and need to slow down and enjoy the sweet moments in life.   

So my New Yearôs resolution and my hope for all our residents and families is to keep in mind  

that life goes by fast and tomorrow is not promised.  I intend to take more time to look around  

and appreciate my surroundings, including people who fill me up with joy and thankfulness.  
  
   So hereôs to a new year of special moments and memorable conversations with 

all of my beautiful residents, families, and my outstanding staff.  
 

Warm wishes for a Happy Upcoming Year - 
 

JoAnne Gattoni 

The Loveland 

Heartbeats Band 

entertained us with 

Holiday song. 

December is a busy month for us! 

ATTENTION Residents and  

Families of Medicaid and Medicare Recipients: 
 

You will be receiving mail from Medicaid/Medicare throughout the year.  OPEN IT  

IMMEDIATELY and donôt ignore it.  It may be the annual recertification forms that must be 

filled out or you or your loved one WILL be dropped from Medicaid or  

Medicare programs and it will then be the familyôs responsibility to make up the amount Medicaid 

would have paid. 
 

Again - DO NOT IGNORE anything from Medicaid or Medicare.  If you have any  

questions, call JoAnne ASAP. 
 

*****VERY IMPORTANT***** 
December Birthdays at  

The Courtyard: 

  Buster Norris on 

January 25 

James Place on 

January 24 
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Family and friends joined us for our 

Christmas Open House. 

Thank you Avago for  

being  terrific Secret   

Santas.  They brought gifts, 

a choir and Santa. 

We visited the gingerbread 

house at the Embassy Suites. 

We like music,  

especially at Christmas, 

cause we know all the 

words. 

Doug led us in singing. 

Wade did a little western 

with the Christmas. 

Vonnie all decked 

out for Christmas! 


